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HB5271 AS INTRODUCED Sponsor: Rep. Gary Newell

Committee: CRIMINAL JUSTICE

Analyst(s): Jen, Kyle Completed: 10/26/01

State Fiscal Impact Local Fiscal Impact

Cost: None Cost: None
Revenues: None Revenues: None

House Bill 5271 would amend Public Act 319 of 1968 to expand the list of specified crimes for which local police agencies 
must report data to the Department of State Police.  Under the bill, local agencies would be required to report the number of 
crimes involving an individual and 1) his or her former spouse, 2) an individual with whom he or she had a child in common, 
3) a resident or former resident of his or her household, and 4) an individual with whom he or she had a dating relationship. 
 
Since this data would be reported in conjunction with currently existing reporting requirements, the bill would have no 
significant fiscal impact on state or local government. 
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